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Your comments regarding the Emerged Preferred Route will be reviewed before the 
Route Selection Report is finalised.

The likely sequence of events for the Scheme is set out in the surrounding diagram. 

This is dependent on the Statutory Orders/CPO and
Environmental Impact Statement being approved in the
future and funding being made available for the scheme.
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All enquiries to:
N81 Hollywood Cross to Tallaght Road Improvement Scheme - Project Team
Kildare County Council National Roads Design Office,
Maudlins,
Naas,
Co. Kildare

Tel: 	 (045) 898199
Fax: 	 (045) 875845
Email: 	 n81project@kildarenrdo.com
Web:     http://kildare.ie/CountyCouncil/NationalRoadsDesignOffice/N81RIS/EmergingPreferredRoute

SESSION DATES FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION:
DATE		 	 	 	 	 	 VENUE	 	 	 	   TIME
	 	
Monday 24th October 	 	 	 Poulaphouca House Hotel,	           	 1pm to 8pm
	 	 	 	 	 	 Ballymore Eustace

Tuesday 25th October 	 		  Avon Rí Hotel, Blessington	         		  1pm to 8pm

Wednesday 26th October			  The Plaza Hotel, Tallaght	  	            1pm to 8pm

YOUR COMMENTS ARE IMPORTANT
Please carefully consider the Emerging Preferred Route which shall be displayed on large scale drawings at the Public 
Consultation Sessions. Kildare County Council National Road Design Office welcome comments from the public and 
invite you to complete the questionnaire provided at the Public Consultation Sessions. Questionnaires are to be
returned to the address listed under the ‘Enquiries’ heading on or before the 08th of November 2011. 

The Emerging Preferred Route drawings and questionnaires will remain available to view, after the Public Consultation 
Sessions have taken place, at the Wicklow County Council Offices, South Dublin County Council Offices, and Kildare 
County Council National Roads Design Office. The drawings and questionnaires will also be available to view on the 
website address

http://kildare.ie/CountyCouncil/NationalRoadsDesignOffice/N81RIS/EmergingPreferredRoute


